
 

June 26, 2025 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Tower, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001  

 

Sub: Outcome of the Meeting of the Fund-Raising Committee 

 

Reference: Regulation 51 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time (“SEBI Listing Regulations”) 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

 

In terms of provisions of Regulation 51 and other applicable provisions of SEBI Listing Regulations, 

this is to inform that the Fund-Raising Committee at its Meeting held today i.e., on June 26, 2025, 

considered and approved the Updated draft red herring prospectus-I (“UDRHP-I”) in relation to the 

proposed initial public offering of the Company’s equity shares of face value of ₹10 each (the “Equity 

Shares”) consisting of a fresh issue of ₹30,000 million (“Fresh Issue”) and an offer for sale aggregating 

up to ₹20,000.00 million (such offer for sale the “Offer for Sale” and together with the Fresh Issue the 

“Offer”), and to list the Equity Shares on one or more of the recognised stock exchanges in India, which 

shall be filed with the recognized stock exchange(s) and Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(“SEBI”).  

 

Accordingly, the Company has filed the said UDRHP – I with the recognized stock exchange(s) and the 

SEBI, and seek comments from the public, for a period of at least twenty-one days from the date of 

filing.  

 

This intimation will also be available on the website of the Company at https://credila.com/investor-

relations 

 

We request you to take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours Faithfully,  

For Credila Financial Services Limited  

(Formerly known as HDFC Credila Financial Services Limited) 

 

 

 

Karishma Jhaveri  

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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